
For attention of the planning oƯicer  HENRY YEUNG 

 

I would like to bring to your attention my objection to this development this is going  back on to a 
residential estate communal garden for residence of 63 Fitzjohns Avenue this will cause a great 
deal of disruption and aƯect our daily lives. We will not be able to use the communal garden to 
sit in children also play in the garden refuse will not be able to be collected as lorries will be 
blocking the road it is bad enough with the development further down the  road. This happens 
on a regular occurrence along with the school run and local traƯic will cause nothing but noise, 
disturbance and noise pollution we will not be able to open our windows, along with dust also 
our view will obstructed with a new property overlooking our garden. I find This to be 
unacceptable. it is going to aƯect our daily lifes. this has not been considered by Camden 
Council and I would like to object. I think you should give the residens tenants pat  number 63 
Fitzjohn’s Avenue more details of what exactly the proposals are. And A complete schedule of 
works with a timeframe please can I suggest you write to the tenants resident of 63 Fitzjohns 
Avenue beforehand 

 

Thank you 

Danny o’Kane 

63L 

FITZJOHNS AVENUE 

NW3 6PE 

 


